
From the Principal's Desk— Tina Coumbe  Issue #33 Thursday 31st October  2019 

 

 

Hi Everyone, 

Thank you to everyone that volunteered at 
our Halloween disco last week. It was a       
fantastic night and the costumes all looked 
amazing :) Just a reminder as the weather 
gets warmer, to please apply sunscreen on 
your children in the morning and aerogard as 
the mosquitoes are back and in fine form. 

Please remember that Tuesday is a public 
holiday and there will be no school.  

We are looking forward to the Science Fair 
tomorrow in Mount Martha. I know our   stu-
dents will do us proud.  

 

Have a great weekend. Tina xxx 

 

 

 Friday 1st November Year 5/6Science Fair  Monday 11th November Prep transition 

2:15pm-3:15pm 

Remembrance Day ceremony 

10:45am 

Assembly 2:45pm 

Tuesday 5th November MELBOURNE CUP DAY 

Public holiday 

No students 

Tuesday 12th November Prep 2020 Information night 

7:00pm-8:00pm 

Friday 8th November Year 5/6 

WPSC STEM session 

Thursday 14th November  Grade 1/2 Gingerbread factory 

excursion 

Foundation- Hastings library 

excursion 

 

URGENT CANTEEN 

NEWS 

Unfortunately the canteen will 

not be open on Friday the 

15th of November.                          

The canteen will be reopen on                  

Tuesday 19th of November. 

 



Certificates will be                        

presented at our next                     

Assembly on Monday 11th of 

November at 2:45pm 

Millie  PV 

Ava  PV 

Phillip PV 

Jayden 1/2D 

Imogen  1/2D 

Ameirah 1/2S 

Chloe  1/2S 

Finley3/4H 

Maddison  3/4H 

Liam 3/4H 

Jemma 3/4J 

Kobi  3/4J 

Imogen 3/4J 

Liam  5/6B 

Lilly 5/6G 

 

 

Billy Lids Theatre Company 

 

There are many of our talented students taking 

part in the Billy Lids theatre production of  

The Lion King Junior.  

For tickets and more info visit 

WWW .trybooking.com/BFVJU 



 

 



 


